
Comment for planning application WSCC/011/21
Application
number

WSCC/011/21

Name Angela Yates

Address CROPTHORNE DRIVE, 22, CROPTHORNE DRIVE, LITTLEHAMPTON, BN17 5GG

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments I cannot believe WSCC would give approval for this application. I believe our elected trustees will
protect our environment and residents. Many years have already been spent on local planning to
protect our rural countryside environment (often promoted as that when selling new builds), whilst
giving families room to grow with a good quality of life. This application would diminish those efforts
made by previous residents and councillors. Please visualise the impact on the local area. A group of
beautiful rural villages area at the foot of Arundel and the treasured South Downs. Tourists driving
from Arundel to Climping Beach viewing this huge unblended blot on the landscape. Village life
impacted day and night, from school runs to hot summer nights with windows open. Importing of
waste from outside of West Sussex on an already over burdened road infrastructure would have a
criminal impact on air and noise pollution and our global goals for climate change. This application
should not be granted. It should not be looked at in isolation rather than together with all local
planning granted and underway effecting our responsibility in future proofing the quality of life along
the A283 for generations to come. Wider implications of importing waste with an already over
burdened road infrasture from outside of West Sussex surely does not adhere to our responsibility to
meet targets in tackling pollution and climate for our future.
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